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Bright Horizons.

Early Education & Preschool

Hello JCCC MAIN Families,

Please join us for our Feast of Thanks meal at JCCC Main, Friday, November 9th! We are providing an adult buffet for

parents in the open air atriums of both buildings. The children will enjoy a special Thanksgiving meal service from the

kitchen inside their classrooms.

CFA Shuttles will transport parents/families to and from the JCCC Main Center starting at 10:30am until 2:00pm.

Shuttles will pick-up at each building across campus. No parking on JCCC Campus Main.

ACTION ITEM: CFA Parents will need to notify the driver if you plan to attend the event. Due to construction, the
shuttles will require all of the limited spaces we have at the main center to maneuver the shuttle in the JCCC Main
parking lot. NO PARKING WILL BE ALLOWED AT THE JCCC MAIN CAMPUS. Please direct guests to the parking deck.

e ABCD,I1,12,13,14 - from 11am until 11:30am — Parents are asked to enjoy your meal in our atriums with
your babies (eating is not permitted in our infant classrooms), or at the tables provided outside, if weather
permits. Please fix your meal prior to joining your child.

E, F, T1, and T2 - from 11:30am until 12:00pm — Parents are asked to enjoy your meal inside your child’s
classroom. Adult chairs will be available. Outside seating is also available weather permitting. Please fix your
meal prior to joining your child.

G, H, EP1, and EP2 - 11:45pm until 12:15pm — Parents are asked to enjoy your meal inside your child’s
classroom. Adult chairs will be available. Outside seating is also available weather permitting. Please fix your
meal prior to joining your child.

J, PS1 - from 12:00pm until 12:30pm — Parents are asked to enjoy your meal inside your child’s classroom. Adult
chairs will be available. Outside seating is also available weather permitting. Please fix your meal prior to
joining your child.

KP1, KP2 - from 12:15pm until 12:45pm — Parents are asked to enjoy your meal inside your child’s classroom.
Adult chairs will be available. Outside seating is also available weather permitting. Please fix your meal prior to

joining your child.
We look forward to serving you!

Your JCCC Kitchen Staff and JCCC Administrative Team




